LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

June 22, 2009
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 9:00 a.m. in the school office.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; and Jill McIntyre. There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council on the recent transfer of custodian, Sheila Thurman to North Hardin High School.
Mrs. Lewis along with custodian Kathy Jones interviewed two applicants.  Mrs. Lewis recommends the hiring of Donald Williams as our 3rd shift custodian.  The SBDM Council accepted this recommendation by consensus.  

The meeting was adjourned by consensus.

__________________________










    (Chairperson)

___________________________


